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Myself and my husband have been landlords in the Portland Area since 1979 and 

have experience many changes to our rules and regulations to being a landlord in 

this city.  Adding additional regulations after just having to deal with the Covid 

guidelines such a short time ago has increased our burden.  It has made us consider 

not being a landlord any longer and just selling our desirable property.  Please 

reconsider passing SB 611 to allow us to continue to be a landlord in Portland, 

Thank you for your consideration  Margaret L member of Rental Housing Alliance  


